Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Manon Road
Wareham, Ma 02571
MINUTES
March 17, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:01 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Ann-Marie Brooks, Charlenc Price, Izarl
Russell, Marilyn Russell, Jim Munise

Jennifer had emailed the agenda

Charlene emailed sceretary’s report for February presented and accepted as
written

Jen was informed that the minutes need to be signed so she will sign for the
Secrctary as well as herself

Farl presented the treasurer’s report. Accepted as written

'Earl stated that the Committee will probably need to ask for more money in

the Spring Town Meeting as fees for disposal are up

Manlyn presented the coordinator’s report

Marilyn spoke with Tim Flanagan, who is in charge of Zero Waste. That 1s
where recyclables go from ABC. Marilyn recommended photos of Zero
Waste be put on our Facebook page

Marilyn reported that :Linda Scharf volunteered to update the centers
Facebook page. Marilyn will momitor

Manlyn reported she all 6 composers sold. She ordered 4 more tumblers
and requested 2 med and 2 Ig of the old type which she will pick up in New
Bedford

Jim said to speak to ABC or Town Admin to get our fees reduced

Marilyn asked Jim if Rochester people can use the transfer station- Jim
stated theyv need sticker and bags

Marilyn stated a new commitiee member, Amanda Cobb. Welcome !

Prices on tires increased to $4. effective March 17. 202!

Meeting adjourned at: approx 5:37




) ) -
%’T’%adﬁ C%mittec Chairman
Ol sty G Seceory
Charlenc Price, Secretary




	March minutes
	march minutes 2

